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 Motorbike Finance Operation for Honda Motorcycles 

  

Bangladesh Honda Private Limited would like to inform you that the BRAC Bank Limited had 

deferred the acquisition of “Motorbike Finance” due to unavoidable circumstances. BRAC Bank 

Limited is upgrading the product for client convenience and also the card management system, 

which is supposed to take approximately 2 months.  

 

We shall update you about resumption of BRAC Bank Limited “Motorbike Finance“ once it starts 

again. To know more details, you can contact to your nearest Honda Dealer point or BHL Helpline 

Number: 08000430430 (9am – 4pm) except weekend & govt. holiday. 

 

 

 

Faithfully Yours 

 

Himihiko Katsuki 

Managing Director and CEO 
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